
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting December 2nd, 2019 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg. 

Planning Commission, all members present, guest Angela Popenhagen present. 

Approval of agenda, Miller/Wiedling 

Minutes from November 4th, 2019 meeting approved. Wiedling/Hawkins 

Angela Popenhagen of Stevens Engineering, Hudson attended meeting and worked with Planning 

Commission to answer questions and review the Developers Agreement. Changes and corrections made, 

Angela to correct warranty difference in documents and will review Town of Hammond Ordinances and 

apply to agreement. Planning will review further in January meeting and meet again with Angela in 

February.  

Open business, no business presented. 

Chairman’s Report, no report 

Next meeting will be Monday January 6th, 2020 

Meeting adjourned 9:11 pm, Miller/Wiedling 

Submitted by Greg Olson 

 

 


